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Furthering education sector's computerisation 
project discussed 

 

Furtherance of the project on creating an integrated 
computer system for the education sector in Tunisia was the 
focus of the meeting held, on Friday, Nov. 19, 2010,  between 
Education Minister Hatem Ben Salem and Romanian 
Information and Communication Technologies Company 
"SIVECO" deputy-chairman Florian Ciolacu.  

Carrying out this project is part of materialising the June 
2009 understanding memorandum between the two sides.  

According to this memorandum, "SIVECO" company is to 
assist the education ministry in devising a comprehensive 
conception of a national programme aimed to develop 
integration of information and communication technologies as 
an educational support, through the achievement of two pilot 
projects in some educational establishments, in the digital 
educational contents creation field.  
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Mr. Ben Salem pointed out that this project would 
contribute to speed up implementation of the education 
digitisation strategy, highlighting the importance of training 
teachers who are the pillars of the educational operation.  

For his part, Mr. Florian Ciolacu voiced satisfaction at 
Tunisia's confidence in Romanian experience in systems and 
programming systems through its partnership with SIVECO 
company, one of the largest Romanian and European 
enterprises specialised in this field.  

He praised Tunisia's efforts in developing human 
resources in the fields of intelligence and knowledge, adding 
that the security and stability distinguishing Tunisia contribute 
to incite to investment and exchange of expertise and 
experiences.  

  


